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Board Meeting

Wednesday 4th January 2012

Abbreviated Minutes

Attendees     P Morris                    Chairman 

                      N Timms

                      J May

                      A Donald 

                      J Moore

Apologies: C Harris, A Lowe, R Cooke.

Jane Moore stated that she had once again contacted Dave Harvey, but he still has not attended recent meetings. It was decided to review this situation in June. 

She continued saying that she had been given a paper copy of the Share Members list that the Chairman had acquired from Dave Bowles, and had found a few queries, some incorrect addresses that she had passed back to Phill Morris, and two more important queries, that one Ordinary member, who was not a share member had been given a Share certificate, and one Founder member who was a Share member had not been given a Share certificate. This information was discussed thoroughly, and it was decided that further investigation was necessary. 

Neil Timms stated that he was going to visit Dave Bowles, and whilst he was there he would try to acquire a copy of the Shareholders data that Dave has on his computer. The Chairman Phill Morris stated that he would check on his computers for the same.

The Chairman stated that he had written to Castle Rock regarding the issue of the drainage and had not had a reply yet. Neil Timms stated that we would not get a refund (as we cannot go back before last April) so we do not need to do anything more about it.

Jane Moore reported that Alan Lowe had delivered to her the four completed share certificate transfer forms and the relevant share certificates.

A board member,, who is an Ordinary member, asked if it was possible that she could buy a Share, the Chairman stated she could. This was discussed and it was thought that this item could be put on the agenda at the AGM. (This was later found out to be incorrect, as non-shareholders cannot buy shares)

The IRS had been contacted regarding Capital Gain Tax
The matter of banking arrangements is ongoing the appropriate banking forms had been taken to the bank, and in the absence of any knowledge of where the bank statements are, it was agreed to investigate.

The draft Annual Accounts for 2008-9 and 2009-10 version two were discussed and approved

The Chairman stated that now the running of the establishment (including planning permission issues in relation to the location of bowls pavilion and outdoor seating) is not our problem but that we had done what we could to help. 

The date of the next meeting will be arranged by email and or text.

At this point, there being no further business, the Chairman thanked everyone for their attendance.

The meeting was closed at 9.30 pm.
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